ST CATHERINE OF SIENA CATHOLIC CHURCH

Parish Priest: Fr Stephen Haylett BA(Hons) FGMS
The Presbytery 98 Leatherhead Road CHESSINGTON Surrey KT9 2HY Tel Number 0208 397 3971
Office: Tel Number 0208 397 4499 Email: chessington@rcaos.org.uk Website: stcatherineofsiena.org.uk

WEEKLY PARISH NEWSLETTER 12th SEPTEMBER 2021

MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS

Sunday 12th Twenty Fourth Sunday (Year B)

8.00am Holy Souls

10.00am Audrey Davis RIP 6.00pm Missa pro Populo

Monday 13th St John Chrysostom

9.30am George Gara RIP

Tuesday 14th The Exaltation of the Holy Cross

9.30am Mary Banks for her 93rd Birthday (*Maureen Kinahan*)

Wed 15th NO MASS TODAY

Thurs 16th SS Cornelius and Cyprian

9,30am Holy Souls

Friday 17th **Feria** 9.30am Holy Souls

Sat 18th Blessed Virgin Mary

9.30am Yvonne Terreni and Family (Manche Family)

Sunday 19th Twenty Fifth Sunday (Year B)

8.00am Missa pro Populo

10.00am Brian Duffy RIP (Tony Gernon)6.00pm Private Intention (M Whitear)

Last Week's Offertory

£434.67 (of which £272.75 is Gift Aided)

There will be a retiring collection today for the Catholic Education Service.

~~~~~~~

For the time being there will be no tea or coffee served after the 10am Sunday Mass in the Hall. Hopefully, this will resume in September.

~~~~~~~

The Parish Office is normally open on Mon, Wed and Fri from 10am until 12noon. All Parish Hall bookings, which will resume in September, are to be made during these times.

If you would like Mass to be offered, please write clearly and complete a brown Mass Intention Envelope. For Anniversary Masses, with a particular date, please give at least eight weeks' notice to avoid disappointment.

Kingston Hospital If you are admitted to Kingston Hospital, it is your responsibility to inform the ward staff if you would like to see the Catholic Chaplain. If you are calling on behalf of a Patient in the Hospital, please call the Hospital Main Switchboard on 020 8546 7711 who in turn will contact the Chaplain.

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 2022

There will be a meeting after the 10am Mass on Sunday 26th September for parents and candidates for next year's First Holy Communion Programme. Families must live in the Parish or be registered on the Parish Census.

MASS STIPENDS

More Mass Stipends are needed. So please fill in your Intentions with a brown Mass envelope available on the table at the entrance of the Church. Many thanks.

TEA AND COFFEE

Tea and Coffee will resume after the 10am Sunday Mass today. Please see Kate Moir if you are able to help with the preparation, serving or washing up afterwards.

ROTAS FOR READERS COUNTERS and CHURCH CLEANERS

If you would like to read at Mass, help with counting the weekly collection or church cleaning, please e-mail the Parish Office with your name and telephone number or see Fr Stephen after Mass so that a rota can be put into place for September.

ANNUAL MASS COUNT

The annual Mass Count will take place on the last two weekends of September and the first two weekends of October.

PLEASE PRAY for the Sick especially Cindy Albright, Pauline Bailey, Patrick Beglane, Tyler Curniffe, Delia Gallagher, Marie Gilbert & Family, Maureen Gould, Martin Jackson, David Jordan, Solomon Justin, Georgia Kelly, Teresa McDonald, Sally McKenna, Jimmy Murphy, Ryan O'Loughlin, Mark Peace, Jean Penycate, Kathy Richardson, Debbie Ruberg-Smith, Chloe Sheead, Mary Sheehan, Anne Srivastava, Liz Tye and the residents of Amy Woodgate Residential Home.